
 

 
 
 

 

April 2024  

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Year 9 DTP/MenACWY Vaccination 

 

The GHC Immunisation Team will be coming into school on Friday 17th May 2024 to administer all Year 

9 pupils with their DTP/MenACWY vaccination.  

 

Your child will be coming home shortly with the DTP/MenACWY Vaccination forms provided by the 

GHC Immunisation Team.  

 

Please could we ask that all completed consent forms either consenting or declining are returned to 

Tutors no later than Friday 10th May 2024.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs N Igle 

Reception Manager/Designated First Aider  

 

 


